
 

 
U. S. ELECTION ASSISTANCE COMMISSION 
VOTING SYSTEM TESTING AND CERTIFICATION PROGRAM 
1225 New York Avenue, NW, Suite 1100 
Washington, DC.  20005 

 
January 7, 2009 
 
 
 
 
Chris Ortiz, Director, Business Development 
Unisyn Voting Solutions 
2310 Cousteau Court 
Vista, CA 92081 
 
(Sent via e-mail) 
 
Re:   Election Management System Suite, version 3.0 to the 2002 VSS 
 
Dear Mr. Ortiz, 
 
This letter is acknowledgement that the EAC has received and approved your request 
(submitted on 1/6/2008) to terminate the application for testing of Unisyn’s Election 
Management System Suite (v.3.0) to the 2002 Voting System Standards at SysTest Labs. 
 
Please note that a new application for testing will be required for the Election Management 
System Suite (v.3.0) when Unisyn resubmits the system for EAC certification.  In addition, 
the testing will have to be done to the 2005 Voluntary Voting System Guidelines.  For 
further information regarding the application process, please refer to §4.3 of the Voting 
System Testing and Certification Program Manual (OMB Control No 3265-0004). 
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss the matter further, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at your earliest convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Laiza N. Otero 
Deputy Director, Voting System Testing & Certification 
 
 


